

Ottawa Elementary PTO

Newsletter- Welcome Back

Welcome back!

The 2023/2024 school year is going to be a great one! We are looking forward to supporting our students and staff, all while enjoying our family friendly events too. We are eager to get to know you and yours through our many volunteer opportunities. Please make sure you take the time to get your background check completed. It is quick and easy!

Please consider being your classroom PTO parent representative this year. This is new, but we suggest that parents could work together to ensure that their child's grade level is represented at each PTO meeting. We are eager to hear your thoughts and suggestions as classroom parent reps!



Check out how our PTO supports our students. Just a few highlights listed below.

- Field trips
- Assemblies
- Instructional needs
- School supplies
- Playground equipment

Presidents: Heather Boening & Stephanie Kimball

Vice President: Erika Leppien

Secretary: Ashley Maginnis

Treasurer: Cory Nowak

Teacher Representative: Sandy Gendich & Jodi Adams



Upcoming Events!

- Color Fun Run
- Harvest Festival
- Family Craft Night
- Holiday Shop
- Winter Carnival
- Field Day

In order to continue our beloved events, we need you, your participation, and new ideas. We would love to create a well-loved PTO again with many contributors.



PTO meetings are every third Thursday at 3:30 here at Ottawa. Please join us!



September 2023

T. BOTH TO SERVE					Upcoming Dates:	October 4 Color Fun Run	Picture Day	October 27 Harvest Fest
STREET, STREET,	SAT	5	6	16	23		30	
	FRI	—	∞	15	22		29	BANDS PHS band performance 1:15 pm
	ТНО		2	14	21	PTO Meet ng	28	
	WED			13	20 2		27	
	TUE		desor school	12 1	19 2		26 2	Daddy Daughtger Dance 6-8pm PHS Cafeteria
	MOM		5	11	18	4th Grade Flywheelers Trip	25 2	
)	SUN		3	10	17	7	24 24	